Gotherington NDP Steering Group Meeting with Kirkwells and Elin Tattersall at 
1:00pm on Tuesday 17th March 2015 at Gotherington Church Centre 


Present: 	David Ward, Phil Aplin, Howard Samuels, Paul Hughes, Caroline Ryman, Iain Angus.
		Michael Wellock, Louise Kirkup and Elin Tattersall

After examining the documents and data which comprised Gotherington’s NDP, Michael felt we are now in a position to move towards a fully-fledged draft plan.

We now need to organise a Call for Sites exercise to check whether any landowners wish to put their sites forward for assessment against our list of criteria.  We can write to landowners or use general publicity such as notices or our website. We should allow 2 to 3 weeks for replies and any landowners who respond should be sent a Site Assessment Form.  Action SG
Louise will check our list of criteria, send us a draft letter for Site Submission and a Site Assessment Form.

It was stressed that we must stay ahead of the TBC document and we should inform TBC that we wish to take charge of site allocations in our NDP.  .  Action SG

We may need to have an S.E.A. but first we need to include policies in our NDP.  Michael will use the information we have given him, including our draft NDP, to produce a suite of draft policies for us to check. These policies will be aligned to the JCS, and the TBC Local Plan and the Localism Act. .These policies will then be sent to Nick Croft who will then produce a Scoping Report that will be checked by many interested parties before it may be used to produce the Environment Report.

David will send Michael and Louise the pages of data showing percentages, and Caroline's analysis of all the page 4's, resulting from our Public Exhibition.

We need to give thought to, and define, what we mean by views.  We might wish to consider liaising with other local villages who are producing NDPs for TBC and form an application from joint villages. Action SG

We need to decide if we have any significant sites of scientific interest, such as rare species.  .  Action SG

We can refer to our Village Design Statement for the specification of building design and for our policy on affordable housing we may simply state that we agree with the policy in the JCS.  We need to examine this and look up TBC housing – local connection.      Action SG

Elin agreed to check for instances of housing – local needs in other NDPs.

We should consider whether we need to specify local green spaces in our NDP as these are very powerful protection measures but we must have strong justification based on planning policies which stands up to scrutiny.     .  Action SG

We need to update our Project Plan, add Objectives to follow our Vision Statement and show how we communicate with people.    .  Action David

Kirkwells and Elin will invoice for work to end of March plus work in progress.  Kirkwells will advise on our application for a further grant.

We plan to reach the Submission Stage of our NDP by September/October 2015.
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